

SOUTHWESTERN OHIO DISTRICT

CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE

Dr. Robert Mahaffey, District Superintendent

Dear Southwestern Ohio Nazarene Church Treasurers,

MINISTRY FUNDS ALLOCATIONS PAYMENT OPTIONS

After several years of asking all churches to send their combined Ministry Fund Allocation payments to the district treasurer, the District Advisory Board at their August 28, 2018 meeting made the following changes:

1. We encourage all churches to make payments in the following manner:

WEF & P&B

Through Funding the Mission website at: http://www.fundingthemission.org/

EDUCATIONAL

By check to MVNU at:

Mount Vernon Nazarene University 800 Martinsburg Rd Mount Vernon, OH 43050

Checks should be marked "Education Allocation" and include a special account number assigned by MVNU. Please call the district office or contact me for this number.

DISTRICT

By check to Southwestern Ohio District at:

Southwestern Ohio District, Church of the Nazarene 5648 Neptune Way Fairfield, OH 45014

Please include the ALLOCATION PAYMENT coupon with your check. Complete the monthly income, total paid, income base, and the district allocation lines. The remaining lines should be left blank if paying through the website at: http://www.fundingthemission.org/ and MVNU.

These payment methods will assist both the local church and the district in having more current giving information.

2. If your church wishes to continue making their combined Ministry Fund Allocation payments to the district, we will be happy to distribute WEF, P&B, MVNU and the district funds.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the district office or Paul Lail (513-543-1350), Finance Chairman.

Paul W. Lail

Finance Chairman,

Can W. Leil

Southwestern Ohio District Church of the Nazarene